
October 14, 2004 

Mr. Robert Owen, Chief 
Bureau of Radiation Prr1ection 
Ohio Department of Health 
P. O. Box 118 
Columbus, OH 43216-0118 

Dear Mr. Owen: 

As requested, we have reviewed your July 20, 2004 submittal, which presented your proposed 
rule revisions to Ohio Rule 3701:1-38, “General Radiation Prr1ection Standards for Sources of 
Radiation”, Rule 3701:1-58, “Medical Use of Radioactive Me1erials”. We also reviewed the 
additional information you provided in Ohio Rules 3701:1-46-43 and 44 and which you 
traoMr. Owen: 

/procedures/sa200.pdf
http://www.hsrd.ornl.gov/nrc/rulemaking.htm
http:DMS4@NRC.GOV
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